
I'd like to thank everyone who showed up for the range work party.  The range looks great. 

Everyone did a super job.  A special thanks goes to Kurt Palmer for bringing all his tools for 

everyone to use and doing an outstanding job, as usual, in removing a couple of trees ready to 

fall on the firing line. 

 

We still have a few projects planned for the future, so check the website for future posts and 

have fun shooting. 

 

Thanks, George 
 


